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October 27, 1982
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Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation Amount. A3?4575’C7
U. S. NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION ) _ f"' T . s
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Attention: Mr. R. A. Clark, Chief " //"/"3 """"

Operating Reactors, Branch 3’

Gentlemen:

DOCKET NO. 50-266
APPROVAL FEE FOR IN-SERVICE INSPECTION EXEMPTIONS
POINT BEACH NUCLEAR PLANT, UNIT 1

In response to a letter dated September 23, 1982 by
Ms. Reba M. Diggs, Facilities Program Coordinator for the Licensee
Fee Management Branch, Wisconsin Electric submitted a letter
dated October 11, 1982 with an enclosed check in the amount of
$1,000 (Check No. 697139) for the review and approval of our
exemption request.

In keeping with your staff's determination that a
Class III approval is appropriate for the subject application,
a 10 CFR 170.22 fee of $4,000 should have been remitted with our
October 11 letter. Accordingly, we are providing herewith a check
for the difference in the amount of $3,000.

Very truly yours,
, 4' Ay
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Assistant Vice President

C. W. Pay
Enclosure (Check No. 699585)

Copy to NRC Resident Inspector
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